
Due to COVID-19 State of Emergency (SOE) restrictions, the BHI Transportation Authority 
(BHITA) meetings have been temporarily canceled. Meetings would exceed the current 
maximum 10-person gathering rule, and the meeting place at Southport’s Community Center 
is not available until Labor Day, due to Southport Mayor’s SOE declaration. Stay tuned for 
updates when meetings resume.

BHI Transportation is the current owner of BHI ferries, trams, docks and parking, and they 
have been working with the BHITA toward the possibility of acquiring the assets since 2017.
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